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1.0 Purpose of Report 

 
1.1 

 
To make elected members aware of the draft consultation response developed on 
behalf of Mid Ulster District Council in response to the Consultation on 
Inconsiderate Pavement Parking. 
  

2.0 Background 

 
2.1 

 
DFI launched this consultation on Inconsiderate Pavement Parking 21 December 
2021. Council agreed to submit a response at the January 22 Full Council 
meeting.  
 

3.0 Main Report 

 
3.1 
 
 
 
3.2  
 

 
The draft response examines the issues associated with Inconsiderate Pavement 
Parking in Mid Ulster District Council area and provided recommendations for 
improvements. 
 
The draft response has been developed in conjunction with the relevant 
department within Council. Mid Ulster Disability Forum were also consulted in 
order to ensure that their views were considered as part of Council’s response.  
 

4.0 Other Considerations 

 
4.1 

 
Financial, Human Resources & Risk Implications 

Financial: N/A 

Human: N/A 

Risk Management: N/A 

 
4.2 

Screening & Impact Assessments  

Equality & Good Relations Implications: None 

Rural Needs Implications: None 

5.0 Recommendation(s) 

 
5.1 
 

 
It is recommended that Council approve the draft response for submission. 
 



6.0 Documents Attached & References 
Appendix : DF Inconsiderate Pavement Parking Draft Consultation Response 
                  DFI Options Paper  
 
 

 


